Karen DeMaria

From: THRINAX1 <thrinaxinc@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 3:47 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Cc: John Cole

Subject: 1004 Catherine St Permit Application T2019-0579
Hi Karen,

I’d like to remove the application for the removal of the Egg Fruit tree at 1004 Catherine St. The owners have decided to
keep the tree for now.

Thanks Carl

Sent from my iPhone



